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2nd Chance 4 Pets continues to extend our programs for pet owners, animal 
welfare groups, and veterinarians. We're passionate about making the world a 
better place for animals and ensuring lifetime of care for pets.  

Our animal welfare organizations are in crisis. A record number of animals are 
being abandoned and surrendered. Rescues and shelters are over capacity and 
overwhelmed. Shelters are holding pets in pop-up crates when they run out of 
kennels. Euthanasia rates are at an all-time high. 

We are grateful to have the privilege to continue our work to educate pet owners 
about lifetime care options for their pets which results in preventing pets from 
being surrendered to shelters and reduces the number of pets euthanized.  

Our programs have a profound impact - not only preventing unnecessary 
euthanasia of companion animals but also alleviating the pressure on animal 
shelters and rescue organizations. We are grateful for the privilege to continue to 
deliver resources to pet owners that provide peace of mind, ensuring that 
beloved animal companions will always have someone to care for them. 

Amy R. Shever 
Executive Director, 2nd Chance 4 Pets 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


